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To: Barbara Cole <barbcole@communitymattersinstitute.org>
Cc: "Andrew Marsh, City Administrator" <admin@idahospringsco.com>

Thank you Barbra, | appreciate the information. This sounds like a very interesting project and appears to be outside our

jurisdiction but | do have a couple of questions. After review of the information from the Argo Mine website, City of Idaho
Springs website and the CGS comment letter it appears the activity Mr. Fowler is concerned about pertains to the
development of the Mighty Argo and Virginia Canyon Mountain Park Mixed-Use Development. Specifically, for the areas
near the Virginia Canyon Road and the Santa Fe Mine Road appears to be proposed as a landing area for the proposed
Gondola, correct? Will any material (rock, fill dirt, historic tailings, etc.) be excavated, sold or hauled off-site using public
roads?

Jared
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